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SUMMIT ENERGY, INC

M2 NORTH FIRST STREET
PAUL G. WHITE TELEPHONE

Vice President - Production ARTESIA, NEW MEXICO 88210 746-9507 AC 505

December 14, 1971

0il Conservation Commission PR
P. 0. Box 1980 >
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240 \ cn

Attn: Mr. Joe Ramey S T e

Re: Gulf State 1A
Section 36-T22S~R37E
Lea County, New Mexico

Dear Joe:

As per your notification and in compliance with your request we
are filing Form C-104 to change our gas transporter on the subject
well from Warren Petroleum to Northern Natural Gas Co.

This change was necessary because of reclassification of the
well from oil-casinghead to condensate-dry gas due to an
excessive producing ratio.

The well under Administrative Order NSP-709 is approved for
an 80 acre non-standard gas proration unit in the Blinebry
Gas Pool.

If you are in need of any other filing to assign the 80 acre
gas allowable effective January 1, 1972, please so advise.

Sincerely yours,

; “ -0 T
D R
Paul G. White
Vice President-Production

PGW/gs
cc:  Northern Natural Gas, Omaha
Northern Natural Gas, Midland : y ) .
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